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December 22, 1983

Jennifer Dewey
102 West San Francisco Street, #16 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Jenniferx
Please excuse this delay in getting back to you. As 

you may know, I was only recently released from a lengthy 
hospitalization, and am using this time for recuperation.

It is for this reason that I find I must decline your 
request for information pertaining to Antarctica, either 
written or oral. I do, however, admire your ambitiousness, 
and wish you every success in your venture.

Yours very sincerely,

Eliot Porter
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